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  MINUTES OF THE LEE FAIR COMMITTEE MEETING 
Monday, September 11, 2023 

9:00AM 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Erick Sawtelle, Chairman; Ken Brisson; Paul Tuck; Tom Dronsfield;  Chuck 
Cox; Brian Seeley; Laura Gund; Gloria Quigley; Sheri  Griffith; Denise Duval & Caren Rossi 
  
OTHERS PRESENT: Scott Nemet  
****************************************************************************** 
Chairman Sawtelle opened the meeting at 9:00AM 
 
Chairman Sawtelle continued that the weather forecast doesn’t look good for Saturday with 
hurricane Lee. Even if the rain is over, we still have the high winds that will ruin the tents.  He 
continued to say that the following weekend, September 23rd doesn’t look good as of now 
either.  
 
Brian Seeley explained that it’s still an uncertainty, but it does look like we could get hit 
Saturday into Sunday.    
 
Caren Rossi explained that if we continue and the event is a flop, it will be an additional $4,000 
to what we already have to pay for regardless of if we cancel or not.  
 
Chuck Cox asked if the fireworks can be postponed?  
 
Caren Rossi explained that they can for another date, but not the 23rd as they don’t have a 
technician available.   
 
Ken Brisson made a motion to postpone the event to September 23, 2023 due to the predicted 
hurricane Lee.  
Laura Gund second. 
Vote: all 
 
Chairman Sawtelle suggested we meet again on Tuesday, September 19, 2023 at 9am to discuss 
the details of the fair on the 23rd of September. We will have a better idea of the weather at 
that time.   
 
Tom Dronsfield suggested a bonfire instead of the fireworks.  All agreed it would be great.  
 
NEXT MEETING 
 
The committee determined the next meeting is September 19,  2023 @9am in the Town Office.  
 
Meeting adjourned.  
 
 
MINUTES BY: Caren Rossi  


